
Dear friends,

At the beginning of this academic 
year, we had the joy of welcoming 
22 new seminarians, 3 of whom were 
from the United Kingdom. The 
community now has more than one 
hundred seminarians in formation at 
Gricigliano or in our houses around 
the world: about thirty of them 
have joined our apostolates since 
September... because there are no spare 
bedrooms in Gricigliano! We had to 

install two new bedrooms in the common rooms to allow seminarians to stay there.

We entrust all these vocations to your prayers, so that they may respond to the 
Lord's call to follow and serve Him.

We again urge your generosity to support us, especially through regular offerings, 
which, although seemingly modest, help us so much to meet the costs of formation.

We assure you of our prayers for you and entrust you to the Immaculate Conception.

In Christo Rege,

The community of Gricigliano

Support the Seminary Saint Philip Neri

of the Institute of Christ the King Sovereign Priest

The seminarians of the first year  
during their retreat in Switzerland

Most of the seminarians of Gricigliano, together with the Superiors


